
October 1, 2019 

Dear Library Supporter, 

You are receiving this letter because you have been a friend to the Branch 
District Library in the past. Your generous gift of your funds or your time has 
made this library and our community a better place. We know that your time 
and money are precious and we thank you for choosing to keep a portion of 
your charitable giving local with us. 

When you make a gift today, you are making a difference in Branch County. We 
use donations for a variety of special projects, including supporting our 
programs, improvements to our branches, and more. You may give online at 
www.BranchDistrictLibrary.org/donate, or with the enclosed envelope. Any 
financial donation to the Branch District Library remains an itemized deduction 
on your federal income tax return. 

Another way you could help is to donate your time to your library branch’s 
Friends of the Library group. Our Friends groups play a vital role in supporting 
each of our branches through their advocacy, their fundraising, and helping to 
get the word out about library news. Just ask at any branch location to be 
added the Friends’ contact list, and you’ll be on your way to making a 
difference. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Benjamin Jewell     John Rucker  
President BDL Board of Trustees   Library Director 

10 E. Chicago St. Coldwater MI 49036

http://www.BranchDistrictLibrary.org/donate

